
   

 

CSB/2025/O.1.1/SLT-S-030                     

Sunday 24th August 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Re: Secondary Pupils – First Day Information August 25, 2025 

 

I hope this message finds you well and that your family has enjoyed a restful break. 

We are excited to welcome all our secondary pupils back to school tomorrow. To ensure a smooth 

start to the new academic year, all secondary pupils will gather in the Multi-Purpose Hall (MPH) 

at 7:45 AM tomorrow, August 25, 2025.  

During this time, pupils will be placed into their form classes and will have the opportunity to meet 

their form teachers and all the new subject teachers. 

Lesson 1 (8.05 am - 9.05am) will be spent in these form classes, where pupils will get to know 

their teachers and classmates, receive their timetables, and go over important information for the 

term ahead. 

We look forward to a positive and productive year together. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Scott Holden     

Head of Secondary 


